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County Supervisors,

I can understand why people who live elsewhere than north and east county could create a redistricting plan you are
presently considering based on equal populations in each of the county’s districts. Makes good sense to those who
live on the coast or within San Diego City limits. However, they do not understand the nature and makeup of east
and north central/east county. We are a rural area with completely different concerns and life styles than the rest of
the county. As the district we currently make up, we are able to voice our concerns, values, policy matters, and
economics as a bloc and that must continue. To break us up to be part of a citizenry we share little in common with
is to eradicate our vote. It is wrong in so many regards. I strongly urge you to vote against this new redistricting
plan. Do not wipe out what little noise we can make to protect our rural and backcountry area.

Respectfully yours,

Wesley O. Brustad





